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INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY SERVICES – Brent Hurst, Director 

 

IT 

 Work continues on the AV system at the new Library Council chambers. The first meeting in 

the new location is planned for June 11th, 2025.  

 Internal review of all mobile devices to eliminate additional expenses throughout all City 

departments.  

 The IT Department was awarded two grants to provide Cyber Security assessments for the 

City of Lebanon and the Lebanon Fire District by the Oregon Department of Emergency 

Management. 

 Weekly and monthly security and vulnerability patches were completed.  

 Staff addressed multiple other routine break-fix issues, equipment replacements, and 

maintenance renewals for IT.  

 

GIS 

 Continued GIS/Utility Billing meter integration and reconciliation. 

 Coordinate monthly new address and streets updates with Community Development and Linn 

County GIS. 

 Coordinated with City and Police to upgrade systems internally in regard to regular updates 

and geo-verification issues.  

 Work continues with Public Works to coordinate the Water Distribution System flush. 

 Updated maps to include newest entries from the Lead and Copper Surveys entered by 

residents.  

 Completed the Sanitary Sewer System upgrades for multiple projects within the City. 

 OHA Lead and Copper Survey work continues with assistance of Public Works.  

 The monthly tax lot updates from Linn County were completed. 

 


